
Awareness about Food Security and Sustainable Agriculture  

Fall 2022 

Department of Home Economics Students prepared various food items during the inauguration of 

Home Economics Labs to raise awareness about food security and sustainability, emphasizing long 

term wellbeing of individuals. . Students of Food and Nutrition prepared food products related to 

sustainability and highlighted recipes for various diseases to promote knowledge among all stake holders. 

A session was also conducted with stakeholders such as local farmers and food producers as well as 

students for sharing knowledge and skills regarding sustainable agriculture and food security. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


